
The Board of Education would like to invite the community of Dolores to participate on the Interim 
Superintendent Search Committee.  People interested in serving on the committee must be able 
to attend the applicant review process sometime during 7/5/21 and 7/8/21.  Anyone interested 
in being on the committee should contact Laurie Arnett, District Secretary at: 
larnett@dolores.k12.co.us.  
 
 
Time line: 
 

 7/2/21- Deadline for receipt of applications 
 7/5/21-7/8/21- Board complete rubric to narrow candidates to 3,  Search committee complete 

rubric to narrow candidates to 3. 
 7/9/21-Committee Rep meets with board to provide committee's top 3 
 Board decides top 3 candidates  
 7/16/21- Final Selection made 

 


